
EASTERN DIVISION 

presents 
 

Annual Meeting 
(Reminder — If you are an elected delegate to the ESP House of Delegates, you are encouraged to attend this meeting.) 

 

At this year’s annual meeting, elections for Eastern Division Officers will take place.  Local 
presidents will be sent details via email closer to the date.  Make sure a representative 
attends from your local so that your voice is heard! 

This is your last chance to attend a division activity this year. 
ESP policy states:  To be eligible for local assistance, a local representative is requested to attend at least one division 
meeting per year.  If your local does not abide by this policy, you may find your local paying for its own arbitrations.   

AND 

Nuts and Bolts of Recruitment 
presented by Tiffany Dollar, Region Advocacy Coordinator, Eastern Region 

 

The power behind any union is its members! Join this interactive 
session to strengthen your local. Learn how to gather 
information, identify concerns and issues, share your vision for a 
strong union, inoculate against anti-union campaigns, overcome 
common objections, and move your coworkers to action starting 
with membership. 

 

Date: March 19, 2025 

Time: 5:30-6:00 p.m. (light dinner/registration) 
6:00-8:00 p.m. (annual meeting/elections/workshop) 

Location: Eastern Region Office 
 

Pre-registration is required. 
Register online (www.psea.org/er/esp)  

or by e-mail (e-rgn@psea.org) 

no later than March 12, 2025. 
 

After registration closes, you will receive a confirmation email. 

 
ESP Eastern Division Officers 

 

 President Vice President Secretary Treasurer 
 Heidi Moll Holly Harrington Celina Donmoyer Diana Lett 
 610-780-4364 610-533-8610 610-463-7075 610-252-5474 
 

http://www.psea.org/er/esp

